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Dear Parents, 

Our main goals at ICRS are to teach the whole
child and promote a strong community. We have
several upcoming events that support these goals, 
so please take a few minutes to read how you can be involved.

Jog-a-thon: Thursday at the MVHS track at 1:30. Please park at
ICRS by 1:15pm and plan to walk over with your child’s family
group. This is our last fundraiser of the year; 100% of money
raised goes toward your fundraising commitment. Please pledge
online here: https://go.rallyup.com/icrsjogathon2023
You can pledge to support Mrs. Rutherford! Her goal is six miles in
one hour.

Yard Sale: Saturday, April 29, 10am-4pm
Part 1 – we will be selling school supplies, textbooks, desks, chairs,
and sports equipment. Get a great deal on high-quality items.
Part 2 – students are welcome to have their own sales. They can
put toys and books on a beach towel. They get to keep the money!
Part 3 – our ICC Hispanic charismatic group will be selling delicious
Mexican food to support their ministry.
Part 4 – this is the LAST day to earn volunteer hours for this school
year. Any unfulfilled hours will be charged on FACTS in May, so use
this opportunity to earn hours. See the quick links section for the
volunteer form.

We hope you will join us for some of these events. 
-Sarah Rutherford
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https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Yard-Sale-Flyer.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/STEM-club-contract-2023.pdf
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ICRS-VOLUNTEER-RECORD-2022-2023.pdf
https://strategickids.configio.com/pd/8786/icrs-chess-session-4-by-strategic-kids?txtonly=immaculate&returncom=productlist&source=search
https://www.icrsweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Volunteer-flyer_St.-Joseph-Center-042823.pdf
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Our new STEM session begins on April 26th and will be
for 5th and 6th graders. See the quick links section of this
newsletter to register. 6th grade students will be given
priority, and we will cap the class at 20 students. The
sessions will take place in the science lab during
Wednesday morning late start and run from April 26th
through June 7th, 8:30-9:20am.  

NEW STEM CLUB SESSION EARTH DAY - APRIL 22
"I exhort everyone to
see the world through

the eyes of God the
Creator: the earth is
an environment to be
safeguarded, a garden

to be cultivated."
POPE FRANCIS

ENROLLMENT FOR 23-24 SCHOOL YEAR
If you haven't completed enrollment yet, please log into
our new enrollment platform, SchoolAdmin, and register
your child for next school year.
https://icrsweb.schooladminonline.com
Classes are filling up! If you have any questions about
how to enroll, please contact Erin Kohlhaas at
ekohlhaas@icrsweb.org or 360-428-3912 x116.

April 20: Jog-A-Thon 1:30-2:30pm
April 29: ICRS Yard Sale,10am-4pm
May 1: May Crowning (led by 1st grade) and Living Rosary
- please send fresh flowers 
May 5: Kindergarten Roundup
 Middle School dance (7th/8th grade only)
May 9: Class pictures day -full uniform, please
May 11: 3rd grade to Santucci Farms
May 10-12: 6th grade Earth Camp at Camp Hamilton

IMPORTANT DATES

SERVICE IN ACTION
ICRS adopted Martha's Place, which provides permanent
supportive housing here in Mt. Vernon, as our long-term
service project. Our 7th and 8th grade students visited
Martha's Place this week to assemble furniture and ready
the space for new tenants. The rest of the grades wrote
letters to welcome the residents to their new homes.  


